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On Saturday 18 May, the cathedral choristers sang in the Two Cathedrals’ Messiah concert which was

held in the Anglican Cathedral. Mr Mannings, Director of Music at Liverpool Cathedral, mentioned that

the choristers and adult sings of the choirs demonstrated top-level focus, musicianship, and

professionalism across the whole weekend.

We look forward to hosting the Liverpool Cathedral choir in the Metropolitan Cathedral next year!
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GREAT YOUNG PEOPLE, DOING GREAT THINGS

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

UPCOMING
EVENTS

REVISION WEEK
10-14 JUNE

YEAR 7-10 INTERNAL EXAMS
17-21 JUNE

Two Cathedral’s Messiah in the Anglican Cathedral.



Rank Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10

1 Sophie H
Thisanya

  D
Samuel E Seneth R

2 Oscar McK Ethan F Luke P Tomir B

3 Harrison D Sadie G Jack T Trinita O

4 Samuel S Samuel I Ben C Aaron T

5 Jude D Lyla D Gregory J
Ethan

Bergqvist L

6 Layla-Jane M Dylan G Charlie McC Jeloisa H

7 William B Nellie M Emily McG Michael J

8 Esme C Milo W Jack M Justin J

9 Matthew C Matthew B Jude R Daniel M

10 Molly C Emily C Georgia B Sam R

Well done to the following pupils that have earned the most ClassCharts points out of their

year group this week.

Special congratulations to Sadie G, Thisanya D and Ethan F for gaining the most positive

points out of the school this week.
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PUPILS WITH EXCEPTIONAL POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
THIS WEEK



Our Open Evening is coming up on 27 June, 4-7pm.

We welcome prospective parents and pupils to come and join us to explore our facilities,

meet dedicated staff and learn about the exceptional education we offer.

No booking required.

COLLEGE OPEN EVENING
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A reminder to parents of Year 13 students that we have extended the deadline for the

Leavers’ Ball to the 14 June, 4pm. The ball is on the 29 June, 6pm.

Tickets are selling fast and we wouldn’t want anyone to miss out the celebration of Year 13's

final moments in the College.

Link to purchase tickets: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-13-leavers-ball-class-of-2024-

tickets-905940340947?aff=oddtdtcreator

If you have any questions please email spencer.cammayo@st-edwards.co.uk

YEAR 13 LEAVERS’ BALL - BE PROUD

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-13-leavers-ball-class-of-2024-tickets-905940340947?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-13-leavers-ball-class-of-2024-tickets-905940340947?aff=oddtdtcreator
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Over the half-term Dylan G competed in the Southern International Ju-Jitsu Championships

which were held in Southend-on-Sea in Essex. The competition saw a large number of clubs

from all across the UK and internationally with competitors from Denmark, Belgium,

Germany, Gibraltar and more.

Dylan entered three disciplines: continuous fighting, random attacks and weapons kata.

His performance was great and received medals in two categories:

Gold in continuous fighting.

Silver in weapons kata.

He is now looking forward to competing at the British Championships in August and then

onto the World Championships that are being held in Germany in October. Well done Dylan

on your fantastic achievements!

SPORT NEWS: YEAR 8 PUPIL PROUD TO REPRESENT
GB SQUAD JU-JITSU - BE PROUD



Wednesday 12th June is this year's 5th Personal Development Day. Pupils will also be

covering exam resilience and water safety.

As always, should you have any questions or require any further information, please do

contact the College.

postbox@st-edwards.co.uk
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PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 5 - TREAT OTHERS
WELL

Good luck to Year 10 who are on their Silver DofE Expedition this week in the Yorkshire Dales

and Forest of Bowland from Thursday and will return Saturday.

DOFE SILVER EXPEDITION - JOIN IN, BE PROUD



Congratulations to Ms D who was this week’s winner on our School Lottery! Will it be you that

wins this Saturday at 8pm?

The more people that enter, the bigger the prize pot, so head to

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-edwards-college now and sign up today. All

proceeds go towards the health and wellbeing of your children.

 

Ticket sales are going really well for our annual St Edward’s Summer Festival this year to be held

on Saturday, 6 July from 1pm until 4pm. We’re really looking forward to seeing as many of you

there as possible! Tickets are only £6 each and include a burger, hot dog or vegetarian

equivalent and the opportunity to visit our stalls, games, and have a go on the climbing wall

amongst other things. We’ve also got a number of students performing music throughout the

day so it’s going to be a fantastic occasion that shouldn’t be missed. 

Get your tickets now at: www.friendsofstedwardscollege.co.uk

 

Ever wondered what FOSEC (Friends of St Edward’s College - Parent & Teacher Association) do?

We’ll be around at the Open Evening on Thursday, 27th June, come and find us and say hello!

We can let you know what we’re all about, and show you the many ways that you can help your

child in school by volunteering a little of your time. Likewise, you may wish to find out about

some of our upcoming events...do pop along and see us, it would be great to see you all! If

anyone would like to join us but can’t make it to the Open Evening, then please do contact Liz

Murphy, our chair on: elizebeth.murphy@sky.com

 

And finally, we’re also on the lookout for raffle prizes if anyone would like to donate, we’d be

really grateful. Contact Liz on the email above. Thank you!

 

See you at the AGM on the 18th!

FOSEC Dates for your Diary:

 

The AGM - Tuesday, 18 June 

SEC Family Festival- Saturday, 6 July 
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Please click the link below to see how the school has prayed during this week; every

lesson at 0840 daily begins with this common prayer. Please do select a day to read

reflectively and prayerfully, entering in to prayerful solidarity with the school family.

Daily Prayer in the College

DAILY PRAYER IN THE COLLEGE - GROW IN FAITH

The start of revision week will be next week for Years 7-10 for the upcoming internal exams

w/c 17 June. See next page for timetable. I wish all pupils the best of luck and a reminder to

seek assistance from your subject teacher if you are unsure of anything.

This Sunday the boy and girl choristers will be singing If ye love me by Wilby and Agnus Dei

by Haydn during Solemn Mass.

Wishing you a pleasant weekend,

Stephen Morris

Principal

COMING UP

Our Careers newsletter which compiles various opportunities shared by employers and

universities. Feel free to explore the details and apply for any that catches your interest.

Trinity Term - Issue 5

CAREERS NEWSLETTTER - WORK HARD, JOIN IN

https://www.st-edwards.co.uk/Catholic-Life/Prayers-this-week/
https://st-eds-college.greenhousecms.co.uk/docs/Newsletters/Careers/Careers_Newsletter_Trinity_2024_Issue_5.pdf
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